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Incinerator preferred site report to be presented
Fri Jan 04, 2008

DURHAM -- A joint group from Durham and York will hear the results of the evaluation of a
proposal to build an incinerator in Courtice at a meeting to be held in Newmarket next week.

The recommended preferred site evaluation results, which contain the results of the evaluation
process, the consultants' preferred site, and results of October 2007 public information sessions,
will be presented at the meeting. It is set or Tuesday, Jan. 8, at 1 p.m.

After being heard by the Durham and York joint wastes management group, the report will go on
to the two regional councils, which will make a decision about the consultants’ preferred site.

Consultants hired by the regions have recommended a 12 hectare Durham-owned site located
between Courtice Road and Osbourne Road, just south of Hwy. 401.

The incinerator would burn the waste that remains after recycling and composting.

The meeting will be held at the York Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge St. in
Newmarket.



